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Dear colleagues, 
 
We are very pleased to announce that the next Bond in Concrete conference will be held at the 
University of Stuttgart, Germany from 25th to 27th July 2022. It is the 5th conference from the series 
which started in 1982.  
 
We cordially invite you to join us in this international event to discuss the advances and 
challenges that we all face in research and engineering practice.  
  
More information will become available on the conference website www.bondinconcrete.com 
in due time. 
  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you in Stuttgart, 
  
Jan Hofmann 
Giovanni Plizzari 
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